
 

 

 
 
Micky Tripathi, PhD, M.P.P  
National Coordinator for Health Information Technology  
Office of the National Coordinator for Health Information Technology (ONC)  
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services  

Dear Dr. Tripathi:  

On behalf of the Healthcare Information and Management Systems Society (HIMSS), we 
are pleased to provide written feedback to the Office of the National Coordinator’s 
(ONC) white paper Advancing Health Equity by Design and Health Information 
Technology: Proposed Approach, Invitation for Public Input, and Call to Action.  

HIMSS is a global advisor and thought leader and member-based society committed to 
reforming the global health ecosystem through the power of information and 
technology. As a mission-driven non-profit, HIMSS offers a unique depth and breadth of 
expertise in health innovation, public policy, workforce development, research, and 
analytics to advise global leaders, stakeholders, and influencers on best practices in 
health information and technology driven by health equity. Through our innovation 
engine, HIMSS delivers key insights, education and engaging events to healthcare 
providers, governments, and market suppliers, ensuring they have the right information 
at the point of decision. HIMSS serves the global health information and technology 
communities with focused operations across North America, Europe, the United 
Kingdom, the Middle East, and Asia Pacific. Our members include more than 125,000 
individuals, 480 provider organizations, 470 non-profit partners, and 650 health services 
organizations. Our global headquarters is in Rotterdam, The Netherlands and our 
Americas headquarters is in Chicago, Illinois. 
 
We offer the following thoughts and recommendations for consideration as ONC looks 
to create new approaches, policies and programs geared towards advancing equity 
and support for underserved communities:  

Do you think this draft identifies the core issues and heads in the right direction? Are 
there changes you recommend based upon your own experiences with health 
inequities and health equity by design? 

HIMSS would like to thank 
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In order for ONC to continue its valuable work, HIMSS has recommended to Congress to 
fund ONC at no less than $86 million.  

We would also like to offer some reflections as it relates to our burgeoning work within 
our HIMSS American Indian or Alaska Native membership. HIMSS recently launched its 
Native American & Indigenous People’s Community, with the intent to gather with 
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outcomes. This model is focused on proactive interventions and prevention 
mechanisms

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.aboutamazon.com_news_workplace_an-2Dinsider-2Dlook-2Dat-2Damazons-2Dculture-2Dand-2Dprocesses&d=DwMF_g&c=JHHkSQuaqwDHGORnIQuaBw&r=FMVwhtp99C9Yb0 R 88/T()>><</K 24/Lan9i6><</K 24�PHP3pR 6 49er/W x63 0 R/S/P>><</K 12/Lang(E90OaURI(https3gEPg&m=s4h120ULZ_FqPNquw
https://www.healthit.gov/topic/regional-extension-centers-recs
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In the for-

https://www.cms.gov/data-research/statistics-trends-and-reports/national-health-expenditure-data/nhe-fact-sheet
mailto:evan.dunne@himss.org



